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DATE: October 3, 2016
TO: The Honorable Milwaukee Board of Supervisors
FROM: Chris Abele, Milwaukee County Executive
[bookmark: _GoBack]RE: County Board File No. 16-484 on lead abatement

I have signed this file however would like to note a few concerns. I would first like to thank Supervisor Weishan for his interest and passion around the topic of lead abatement. There is no doubt that this is a significant issue that impacts Milwaukee. It is important to note that the City of Milwaukee has the lead role in lead abatement and has invested significant resources into planning. While I am interested and willing to model what the County’s role can or should be, I want to be careful in investing significant County resources when the County’s needs are so great. That is why I will ask the Director of Economic Development and other County staff to pursue opportunities to bring in federal and other resources for the County’s contribution.
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